Administration Building
7776 Lake Street

River Forest | River Forest, IL 60305
- Public Schools 708-771-8282
April 7,2021
Mr. Steve Letko Communicated via email to: s_lefko@hotmail.com

Re: March 31, 2021 FOIA Request

Dear Mr. Lefko:

River Forest School District 90 (the “District”) received your records request under the Freedom of
Information Act (“FOIA”) on March 31, 2021. This letter serves as the District’s extension of the
deadline for responding to your FOIA request, which seeks the following:

Request: 1) “RECORDS REQUESTED: This is a narrow request to River Forest, District 90 for the
digital correspondence received by D90 pertaining to Scott Hall’s alleged misuse of district resources,
specifically A to Z email directory. Specifically, I'm requesting the incoming email to D90 that in any way
called for an investigation into the alleged misuse of parent emails. You can reply digitally or I'm happy
to stop by the district office to pick up a hard copy.

Pursuant to FOIA Section 3(e)(v), the District is extending the time to respond by an additional five (5)
business days to April 14, 2021. (See 5 ILCS 140/3(e)(v).) The extension will allow the District needed
time for additional examination and evaluation of the responsive record to determine whether the record or
any portion thereof is exempt from disclosure under FOIA Section 7 (s5 ILCS 140/7).

Sincerely,

Edward J. Condon, Ph.D.
Superintendent
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Ed Condon
Steve Lefko

Freedom of Information Act Request
Hi Ed,

This is a narrow request to River Forest, District 90 for the digital correspondence received by D90
pertaining to Scott Hall’s alleged misuse of district resources, specifically A to Z email directory.
Specifically, I'm requesting the incoming email to D90 that in any way called for an investigation
into the alleged misuse of parent emails. You can reply digitally or I'm happy to stop by the
district office to pick up a hard copy.

Thanks for your help in this important matter.

Steve Lefko



